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Dear Parents
Harvest Festival 2020
Our Harvest Festival will be slightly different this year. As in previous years, pupils from each class will prepare a seasonal presentation in their classes / bubbles. These performances will be put together to create a Fulfen Key Stage Harvest Festival video that will available to view on the school website for a limited time from the end of this half-term.
In order for this to be possible, please indicate your consent for your child to be filmed as part of the Harvest Festival Celebration on the permission slip below. Please return this to the teacher by Friday 16th October.
If we do not have permission, your child will be unable to take part in the Harvest Festival video.
This year’s Harvest Appeal will be going ahead as usual and donations collected will be given to the Burntwood Food Bank. We will gladly accept any food items in packets or tins but nothing perishable. You can send your donations into school with your child where they will be kept safely and hygienically in a box in the classroom until it is time to be donated.
We can accept donations from now until Thursday 22nd October.
Many thanks for your continued support.
Harvest Festival Video Consent Form 2020
[bookmark: _GoBack]Please return this form by Friday 16th October .

Child’s Name………………………………………………….. Class…………………………….
I give/do not give permission for my child to take part in the Harvest Festival Video that will be available on the school website. 

Signed (parent/carer) …………………………………………………………Date……………………………….
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